W &/ C H 740 on your dial ¢ Telephone 2-8861

Wolf Building, Market Square

The Voeice of CHESTER Pennsylvania

July 12, 19’4-9

Mr. J. W, Brauner
23 Howard Avenue
Williamsville, 21
New York

Dear Mr. Brauner:

In reference to our letter of June 1T7th,
we would like to verify that your report
of reception on June 1lith, 49 from L:i22
EDST to lj:L5 AM EDST was correct in every
detail.

Thank you.
Sincerely,

szfames M. Tisdale
General Manager and
JMT /ar Chief Engineer



